
 

 

 

Report on the Programme Honouring the YHS- Fulbright Team 

(05th March, 2024) 

Gender Sensitization Cell in the collaboration of Department of Linguistic organised a cultural 

evening in the honour of YHS-Fulbright team on 5th March, 2024 in Abhinav Gupt Sansthan, 

University of Lucknow. The convenor of the GenSen cell Prof. Roli Misra welcomed all the 

Fulbright delegates and also spoke on the need of education and inter-cultural exchanged 

between the countries. Dr. Madri Kakoti, member GenSen cell formally introduced everyone and 

the cultural evening was started with a Nukkad performance on ‘Narcissist Personality Disorder 

and Mental Health of Women’ by team Adamya followed by kathak performance by Manjusha 

kathak group, song by Nandini Sahai, Vaishnavi, Anjali, and group  singing performance which 

left the audience mesemerized. The event was coordinated by Gender Sensitization volunteers 

Vishnu Kumar, Vaishnavi Giri, Pragya Pandey, Muskan Jyot, Vikash Raj, Ankit Upadhyay from 

Department of Econmics. The certificates were distributed to all the participants. 


